
SUNDAY, JULY 4, 2010 

FOURTEENTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 

 
21 Canon Street   |   Saint John, NB   |   E2K 3J7 

653.6838 (Phone)   |   653.6848 (Fax) 
HolyTrinitySJ.com   |   office@holytrinitysj.com 

Office Hours: Monday, Thursday & Friday from 10am – 1pm 
 

    
Mass Intentions: Accepted up to one year in advance. 

  
Bulletin Announcements: Deadline is Wednesday for the 

coming weekend. 
  

 
MASS SCHEDULE 

Monday  July 5th 9:00am Jack Skidd 
(Anniversary) 

Tuesday July 6th NO MASS 

Wednesday July 7th NO MASS 

Thursday July 8th 9:00am John Sullivan (1st 
Anniversary) 

Friday July 9th 9:00am Mary Breen 

Saturday July 10th 5:00pm For The Parish 
Sunday July 11th 10:30am Frank Murphy 
 
 
COLLECTION 
June 27th   

 
2010 

 
2009 

Envelopes 942 1114 

Loose 43 114 

Building Fund 15 135 

Needy 16 39 

Picnic - 10 

   
 Thank You!  

Religious Education 
We are required to have baptism certificates on file for all Religious Education 
students (both new and returning) in the fall. Because of this requirement, 
proof of baptism will be compulsory before your child can register for our 
religious education program. If you have already given us a copy of your child’s 
baptism certificate for this past year, there is no need to provide us with 
another for the fall.  
 
If your child was baptized here at Holy Trinity, please call the office (653-6838) 
and leave your child’s name and date of birth on our voice mail. If you prefer, 
you can email us (office@holytrinitysj.com) with the same information. That is 
all we should need to retrieve your child’s baptism information. 
 
If your child was baptized in another parish, please contact us with your child’s 
full name, date of birth, approximate date of baptism, names of parents and 
godparents, and the name of the parish where the baptism took place.    

 
Mass For Those Living With Cancer 
Are you or someone close to you living with cancer? Prayerful support from 
people they love can be a source of strength and healing. On Monday, July 19th 
at 7pm, St. Pius X will offer a Mass for the intention of people living with cancer 
and for their families and friends. Following Mass, the Sacrament of Anointing 
will be offered to those who request it. 
 
Christmas in July Sale 
The Catholic Bookstore will be holding their annual sale from July 3rd - 17th. All 
Christmas stock will be 40% off. They will also have promotional prices on 
select giftware and books, and other reductions throughout the store. 
 
Donations Requested 
St. Vincent de Paul is in need of canned goods (stews, vegetable soup, 
sandwich meat, and canned-milk) as well as non-perishable food, especially 
cereal, nutrition bars and peanut butter. Clean summer clothing is also 
welcomed. The need in the community is growing and the supply is low. 
Donations can be dropped off at 146 Waterloo Street, Tuesday - Thursday, 
from 9am - 12pm & 1pm - 3pm. 
 
Diocesan Prayer Line  
The number is 653-6801. 
 



Strawberry Festival 
St. Anthony's will be holding the annual event today, Sunday, July 4th, from 3 - 
6pm at the Central Kings Recreation Centre, Titusville Road, Upham. Menu 
includes ham, baked beans, potato salad, coleslaw and strawberry shortcake. 
Cost: Adults $9, Children $4, and $25 for Families. 
 
Senior Services 
The Canadian Red Cross Senior Services program is recruiting Volunteers and 
Clients for their Friendly Visiting, Telephone Reassurance and Transportation 
programs. Come join one of the greatest humanitarian organizations where 
volunteers do make a difference. For more information, call Katie (674-6188). 
 
Habitat for Humanity 
Habitat is now taking applications for a new home to be built this year and it 
may be in the Saint John or Kennebecasis Valley area. Applicants must meet the 
criteria set out by Habitat. It is a hand-up, not a hand out. Applications 
available at ReStore, 388 Rothesay Avenue, Monday-Friday 8:30am - 5pm, 
Saturday 8:30am - 1pm. Applications to be returned to ReStore, attention 
“Family Select Committee.”  For more information, call ReStore @ 635-7867. 
 
Pilgrimage 
Annual Walking Pilgrimage to the shrine of St. Francis in Skiff Lake, NB will take 
place on Saturday, August 7th and Sunday, August 8th. Pilgrimage will begin in 
MacAdam and end at Skiff Lake. Transportation and food along trail provided. 
For more information, or to register, please contact Tera Vellenoweth by phone 
(506-472-0694) or email (teravel@gmail.com). 
 
Chapel Grove Reunion 
On July 31st/August 1st there will be a reunion with all proceeds going to St. 
Bridget's Church Renovation Fund. Events include a dance and bonfire. For 
registration and detailed information, email (stbridgets@nb.aibn.com) or 
phone (763-2149) and leave a message. 
 

 
Are You New To The Parish? 
Welcome! If you would like to start using Sunday Envelopes, there are some 
available near the entrance of the church on the table closest to the 
confessional. They’ve got bright pink labels on them, so they are easy to spot. 
We ask that you please write your name and full mailing address on the first 
one that you use.  

HOLY TRINITY 
ROMAN CATHOLIC CHURCH 

 


